From: |

Sent: 18 January 2019 14:33

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: SDC - Emerging Strategy Paper Local Plan Review - Feedback

I am a resident of Berkeley with a young family.
I feedback on the Local Plan.

I fully recognise the the need for more housing in the wide geographic area and therefore, support
proportionate development.

I do not support the proposal at Sharpness for 3000 more houses to be disproportionate. This will
significantly -

e impact on environment aesthetics and appearance

o traffic flow in/out, onto the A38, engorge the lanes, etc
o availability of local amenities

o really disaffect the agricultural feel of the locality.

Many thanks




